
SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION 
OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD ON MARCH 25, 2014 
 

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, March 
25, 2014, in the Board Room at the Educational Support Center.  The purpose of this meeting 
was to vote on holding an executive session to follow immediately. 
 
 The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. with the following members present: Mrs. 
Taube, Mr. Flood, Mr. Nuzzo, Mrs. Snyder, Mrs. Coleman, Mr. Bryan, and Ms. Stevens.  Dr. 
Mangi was also present.   
 
 Ms. Stevens, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a special 
meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District.  Notice of this special 



2. Personnel:  Problems, Position Assignments, and Evaluation Consideration 
 
 Mr. Radovan Dimitrijevic, Coordinator of Human Resources, arrived at 6:12 P.M. and 
updated Board members regarding several position assignments. 
 
 Mr. Dimitrijevic was excused at 6:28 P.M. 
 
 Dr. Floyd Williams, Assistant Superintendent of Elementary School Leadership, and 
Mrs. Annie Petering, Human Resources Specialist, arrived at 6:29 P.M. and updated Board 
members on two personnel issues. 
 
 Dr. Williams and Mrs. Petering were excused at 6:45 P.M. 
 
 Dr. Mangi updated Board memb


